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EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Richard G. Gibson. We regret to inform our readers of the death of Richard
G. (Jerry) Gibson. Jerry was loved and admired by everyone who knew him
and many people knew him due to his frequent appearances are conferences
for those in real variables. We direct your attention to a tribute to Jerry at
the website, http//www.stolaf.edu/analysis/
Thanks. The Managing Editors wish to thank Aaron Brakoniecki, and Chelsea
Walton for their help as assistant managing editors for this issue. Both of these
outstanding young people are sophomores at Michigan State University. We
hope we will have their assistance in the future. We are also please to welcome
to the ranks of Assistant Managing Editors Janine Dahl and Daniel Sikora.
Editorial Board. As announced in the previous issue, Professor Zoltán Buc-
zolich has joined the Editorial Board as a Contributing Editor. We are pleased
to welcome him and invite you to submit papers to him as appropriate.
MSU Press. If you are contemplating writing a textbook on a subject in
mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michigan State University
Press as your publisher. The MSU Press is a non-profit organization affiliated
with Michigan State University that offers superior service and much lower
costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary advertising in
Real Analysis Exchange.
Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback
regarding the content. The address is:

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis
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